
 
Newsletter – December 2021 

Winter Weather –As the weather continues to get colder please 
be sure to send boots and a jacket for your children.  
Please be sure to label all your child's belongings. 
If your child  does not have the appropriate outwear they may miss 
out on outside play. 

Parents, By caring, encouraging, and applauding your child, you 
are promoting Self-esteem and better social skills.  

This month we will be learning about and celebrating upcoming 
holidays such as Christmas, Hanukah and New year etc. 

Early Closure –Please note that on December 24th (Friday) we 
will be closing noon (12:00pm) 
We will be open from December 27th (Monday) to December 
30th (Thursday). 
We will reopen on January 3rd ,2022. 

On December 16th professional photographer from the lightbox are 
coming to take Santa pictures with your children. They will be com-
ing from 2pm to 5pm.Please fill the consent form for the photo-
graphs and don’t dress up your child in green color clothing (asked 
by photographer). 

We would like to wish a happy holiday season to all our 
Learn ,Love ‘n Laugh families .Hope this time of the year is 
filled with celebration and joy for all. 

Birthdays – Ashley December 13th,Owen December 29th 


